The Parishes of St. Joseph's, BATLEY CARR

Our Lady & St. Paulinus, DEWSBURY
DIOCESE OF LEEDS
Registered Charity no: 249404

Parish Priest:
Rev. Jonathan Hart
St Joseph's Presbytery,
25 Naylor St, Batley Carr WF13 2DF
01924 465531

office.stjoseph.batleycarr@dioceseofleeds.org.uk olaspandstjosephs.org.uk

## 21st July 2024 Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time (B)

	DAY	TIME	CHURCH	COMMEMORATION
20	SATURDAY	6.00 pm	St. Joseph's	People of the Parish
21	SUNDAY	9.30 am 11.00 am	St. Joseph's St. Paulinus	Catherine Wright (RIP) Michael John McPherson (RIP)
22	Monday	10.00 am	St. Paulinus	James & Timothy Flanagan (FM)
23	Tuesday	10.00 am	St. Joseph's	Ron Mulroy (LD)
26	Friday	10.00 am 10.30 am	St. Paulinus Dewsbury Moor Crematorium	Pat Westbury Michael McFall (LD)
27	<b>SATURDAY</b>	6.00 pm	St. Joseph's	Kelly & Dickinson families
28	SUNDAY	9.30 am 11.00 am	St. Joseph's St. Paulinus	People of the Parish Christine & Michael Wilson (An)

From August the weekday Mass at St. Joseph's will move from Tuesday to 10 am Wednesday.

The book of Memorial at St. Paulinus is being updated.

Masses Received: Beatrice Nicholls (14th A)

Recently Deceased: Michael Dunford, Michael McFall.

<u>PRAYER LIST:</u> Mgr. Michael Kujacz, Rev. Patrick & Cathleen Kelly, Rev. Russel Ashworth, Karen Teale, Patrick Walsh, Dominic Ramm, Susan O'Donnell, Connie O'Donnell, Delores Mulrennan, Malcolm Wilson, Wanda & Mark Render, Private Intention (B & R), Jean Lyons.

Last Sunday 14th July St Paulinus Summer Fair: £1,760 raised!! Thank you to all the hard effort of so many people. A fantastic result.

<u>Last Thursday 18th July: The Hummingbirds Concert</u> was a wonderful evening. Thank you to everyone involved. Proceeds will be shared between the parish of St. Paulinus and HCPT funds.

## Flea Market: Have you something we can sell?

Stock is low so please have a root out. If anyone is moving, or circumstances have changed, please remind them that St. Joseph's would be ready to receive items. It is a good social resource as well as a source of funds.

			MISSIO: Thank so much for	
Week of 14th July 2024	St. Paulinus	St. Joseph's	your donations to the Missions. Please not that a collection of the	
Envelopes	£195	£90	Mission Boxes will be held in July.	
Loose Plate	£103	£94.50	Your generosity does make a	
Stella Maris	£43.10	£2	difference. SUMMER SCHOOLS OUT:	
Hall (Ladies Keep Fit)	£150		We bid a fond farewell to many	
Coffee Morning		£3, £18	teaching staff from the parish primary schools as the summer term ends. After twelve years at St. Joseph's we wish the Assistant Head Emma Roberts a wonderful	
Liturgical Books St. Paulinus Summer Fair	£225 £100			
Votive Candles Piety	£152 £3	£16.50 £3		
Water Project for Nigeria		£130	new start to life in Australia. From St. Paulinus, thank you for	

all the hard work given by the Teaching Assistants Nikita Julienne & Vicky Hart. The teachers and young students appreciate all the support you have given. For the Year Six leavers - enjoy your new school. New and wonderful experiences await you. The future can be bright ...

**Fr. Steve-Mario's Water Project:** Many thanks for helping Fr. Steven. At the moment he is having to buy in tankers of water as the bore hole is no longer full of good water. He plans to sink another bore hole but meantime he is having to buy in tankers of fresh water. Fundraising is going well to help him with this project. A lucky bag raffle was held at St. Joseph's. The winning tickets for July 7th were 605 and 615.

	Prize	Number	Winner
1	£100	1844	
2	Whiskey	0730	Claimed
3	Gin	2568	Claimed
4	Baileys	1106	
5	Pimms	1560	
6	Two bottles of wine	0525	
7	Red Wine	2707	Claimed
8	Bucks Fizz pack	1163	
9	Milk Tray	2765	Claimed
10	Biscuits	0605	
11	Game	1590	Claimed

Our Lady and St Paulinus Summer Fair Raffle 2024. Please claim prizes in St. Paulinus Hall

## Fr. Jonathan's Farewell BBQ Bash. 25th August

Planning meetings after the Masses at both St. Joseph's and St. Paulinus next Sunday 21st July. Please come if you are able to support or have suggestions for what we might do? Feedback from the 9:30 Mass will be shared at the St Paulinus meeting in the hall. All welcome.

Every Blessing to you, your family and your friends.